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Friday 30 April 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

YEAR 4 YORKSHIRE WILDLIFE PARK TRIP 
 
On Monday 21 June we will be taking all the children in year 4 to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park. The trip will 
support the children’s science learning during the summer term. The children will be supervised by a Boston 
West member of staff to explore the wildlife park in small groups before taking part in a lesson linked to our 
learning lead by the wildlife park education team.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £15 per child, which includes the coach and entrance to the park itself. 
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of £15 to be paid to the school by Friday 28 May. Please also print off and 
return the attached parental permission slip or send it via email to info@bwacademy.co.uk. Please make the 
subject of the email Y4 YWP trip. Due to Anthem Trust policy, if the slip is not returned your child will be 
unable to attend this trip due to some of it taking place outside of normal school hours. In the event of 
insufficient contributions, the trip may not be able to go ahead.  
 
Payment requests will now be sent via Parent Hub. You may need to update the app to receive the latest 
information. If you have any problems setting this up, please contact the school office. 
 
The coach will be leaving promptly at 8:15am therefore you will need to ensure your child arrives at school by 
8:05am. Year 4 staff will be available from 7:50am to allow the children plenty of time to arrive at school. The 
children will enter school via the normal Year 3/4 gate. The coach will be leaving the park at 2.30pm with the 
aim to arrive back at school for 4pm. A reminder of this information will be sent via parent mail closer to the 
time. 
 
The Yorkshire Wildlife Park has been risk assessed for COVID-19 safety and is currently using safety measures 
such as a one-way system and additional sanitising stations. The children and staff will follow current 
government regulations at the time of the trip. 
 
Please make sure your child brings a packed lunch and a drink. Please also ensure they are dressed 
appropriately for the weather conditions of the day.  No money is required as there will not be time to visit the 
gift shop. 
 
Any further questions, please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Hemstock and Mr Read 

 
 

mailto:info@bwacademy.co.uk


Working together for success  
 

B   Sussex Avenue 
          Boston 
Website: www.bwacademy.co.uk Email: info@bwacademy.co.uk Lincolnshire PE21 7QG 
Twitter: @BostonWestAcad  Facebook: @BostonWestAcademy 01205 366013 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip Parental Permission Form – please return 
 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I have included a contribution of £…………… 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………. Date: ……………………….. 
 
Emergency contact number: ………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 
 
 

 

 


